
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday, February 22, 2018 
 
 
 
Subject: Strike vote at Autobus Transco, our school bus provider 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have been informed that the bus drivers at one of our bus carriers, Autobus TRANSCO, 
rejected the employer’s proposal and voted in favour of a strike on Wednesday, February 28, 
2018. Unfortunately, this will affect your child’s transportation.  
 
Please note that during this day without services from this carrier, you will be responsible 
for your child’s transportation.   
 
We are sorry for the inconvenience this may cause you. To mitigate this situation, the CSDM 
will extend its day care services to your child free of charge. Please contact the person in 
charge of the day care services at your school to sign up your child for day care on February 
28, on an exceptional basis. 
 
If the parties come to an agreement before then and the strike is called off, we will inform you 
as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
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